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What to Plant Now 

There is an enormous range of vegetables and herbs that you can plant now in our cool climate.  Here is a list from the ABC Planting Guide.
Amaranth

Artichoke (Globe)

Basil

Beetroot

Broad Beans

Cabbage (loose-headed)

Cabbage (tight-headed types)

Carrots

Cauliflower

Chicory

Chilli

Chives

Eggplant

Endive

Jerusalem Artichoke

Kohlrabi

Leeks

Lettuce

Mangle-wurzel

Mitzuna
Mustard Greens

Onions

Oregano

Pak Choy, Bok Choy etc

Parsley

Parsnip

Peas/Snow Peas

Potatoes

Radish

Rocket

Salsify

Shallots

Silverbeet

Spring Onions

Tomatoes

Turnips/Swedes

Watermelon




	Today
	Garden Ramble
	Following our meeting today, members are invited to visit the lovely garden of Geraldine and Peter Sternberg. A map is available from the front desk.
	Free
	110 Craigend Street, Leura

	Friday 

8 Nov
	Irises at Millthorpe
	Please pay today.
            
	Cost 
$40
	8am sharp departure

	Thursday 5 Dec
	Christmas Lunch
	Wentworth Falls Country Club, 206 Blaxland Road.  Buffet lunch, a drink on arrival and door prizes.  Names and money are now being taken.
	Cost
$30
	12 noon


Annual subscriptions of $20 for 2013/14 are due.  New membership is $30.




[image: image2.png]



10 October 2013 Edition No. 265








FromThe Vice President…….


Hello again! It’s raining….but for how long, I wonder? Many of you know that I have a brand-new (well its three years old now) garden and I tend to get frustrated with what appears to be slow progress. However, I took a look the other day and Spring has brought growth, and some small level of maturity to many of the things that I have planted and I could see that I was finally getting somewhere.





Do you know that many of us with new gardens absolutely rely on the plants that you pot up and bring in for Sylvia to sell on the Plant Stall? Please take a good look around your gardens to see if there is anything that you can contribute. It’s a great service to many of us and it’s a lovely little fund-raiser for the Club. I know that my garden now reflects parts of your gardens.





We welcome with open arms our many visitors to WFGC. May I kindly remind visitors or those members who bring along a friend, that we have a policy of two visits per Club year? After that time, to be fair to all of our paid-up members, we ask that you formalise your interest by becoming a member. New memberships are $30 and then $20 for renewals.





Enjoy this month’s Guest Speaker, and today’s Garden Ramble,





                   Celeste





Liz Benson has been a founding member of the Central Blue Mountains Garden Club and involved with all their activities; worked as a High School Science teacher for thirty years and has been employed by the National Parks Service and the Royal Botanic Gardens at Sydney and at Mt Tomah as an education officer and outdoor guide for the last decade. She is a keen bushwalker and lover of nature.   


Submitted by Liz Benson








Our Guest Speaker for today is Liz Benson . . . . . 





    � Dates for Your Diary





Club Information


All members and visitors are asked to sign in upon arrival.





Members are asked to wear their club name badges to all club meetings, tours and functions.  To take part in club functions and tours you must be a bona-fide club member





General Meetings are held on the 2nd Thursday of each month, from January to November at the Wentworth Falls School of Arts Theatre, Adele Ave (cnr Great Western Hwy) Wentworth Falls.  Meetings commence at 9.45 and finish around noon.  The Library and Plant Stall are open before the meeting and at morning tea. $5 entry fee.





For Club Welfare matters contact Jane McKanna on


Ph: 4787 8631.





Guest Speakers


Today’s Meeting


10 October: 








Next Meeting:             


14 November:


�
Liz Benson


Waratahs 








Bill Grattan


Perennials�
�






             Morning Tea 


Today:    Julie Allen & Margaret Williams





14 Nov:    Iris Walton & volunteer required


If you are unable to come on your rostered day, please call Jane Blackshaw on 47572887





Club Secretary: 


Janice Light.  Ph.: 4782 2481


Wentworth Falls Garden Club, PO Box 37


Wentworth Falls NSW 2782


� HYPERLINK "http://www.wentworthfallsgardenclub.com" �www.wentworthfallsgardenclub.com�











